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Ward is pleased to announce that it has joined the Security Skills Board along with other security
providers.

The Board is set out to develop the private security industry as the profession of choice by offering clear
career pathways and progression opportunities.

On joining the Security Skills Board, Ward pledge to support our people in accessing learning opportunities,
develop career pathways for our people, and drive the highest possible learning standards while creating a
culture of inclusivity with opportunities for all.

Mark Hobden signed the pledge on behalf of Ward at the Security Skills Board Summit last week.
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